From
То;
Subject: RE: Cesarean section guideline update
Dear All
is the midwifery lead who is currently reviewing the caesarean section guideline in line with NICE and following datix incidents.
– are you happy to add the below update and link in with the consultant c/s guideline lead.
Kind Regards
Quality & Risk
Maternity
Royal Stoke University Hospital
University Hospitals of North Midlands NHS Trust
Newcastle Road, Staffordshire, ST4 6QG
Tel



From: -

Sent: 24 May 2022 16:54

To:

Cc:

Subject: Cesarean section guideline update

Dear all

During our postnatal review meeting a week ago, we discovered that our Obstetric guidelines regarding requirement of neonatal colleagues attendance at caesarean section differs from the neonatal guidelines on the same. Where our guideline states that neonatal attendance is required for <u>all known fetal anomalies</u>, neonatal guideline is more specific in this regard. To have uniformity across the board, can I please request neonatal colleagues to nominate a member of staff to link in with Dr. who is currently updating Cesarean section guideline.

Kind regards